
VILLAGE OF FREEVILLE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
2021-2022 BUDGET

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
April 6, 2021

A Public Hearing on the Tentative Budget covering the General and Sewer Funds, and to establish sewer rates
for Fiscal Year 2021-2022, for the Village of Freeville, was held on April 6, 2021, at Village Hall.

Call to Order: Mayor Fogel called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm

Present: Mayor David Fogel, Trustees:  Miles McCarty, Diana Radford; Lotte Carpenter; Clerk-Treasurer:
Heather Murray; Absent: Trustee Jason Cuykendall

The tentative budget for fiscal year 2021-2022 was presented to the Board and members of the
public. Total General Fund appropriations are $316,447.61; Estimated Revenues other than real
property taxes are $175,141.00; Tax Levy for Budgetary Purposes is a tax rate of $4.1817 per
thousand.

In the Sewer Fund Budget, Appropriations total $153,205.00 and Estimated Revenue $148,236.00
Sewer billings: Sewer Rents (O&M) is $115,796.00, and Sewer Debt Charge is $12,690.00 for a total
billing of $128,486.00.

Public Commentary:  No comments were heard at this time.

The Public Hearing was closed at 7:20 p.m. by Mayor Fogel.

Respectfully submitted,

Heather Murray
Village Clerk-Treasurer


